

Ref: U:\PDC\Y10 E-safety
October 2017

Dear Parents/Guardians,

On Wednesday 1 November, all boys in Year 10 will receive a presentation on E-Safety, as part of their Personal Development Curriculum (PDC). This talk is being presented by a member of the Lincolnshire Safeguarding Children Board. The aim of the session is to encourage appropriate use of technology, and enable students to reflect on the personal and legal implications when used inappropriately.

The presentation will last for 1 hour and by the end of the session boys will be able to:

- Demonstrate an understanding of the risks present to them through the use of digital technology
- Show an awareness of the laws which apply to a digital world
- Assess the risk present when sharing personal information online
- Be able to suggest practices, behaviour and features which will enable them to use online technology safely, including where to go for support
- Students are also given an overview of how technology such as SnapChat works and how images sent can be saved easily, as well as discussing techniques to handle abusive individuals online.

This presentation will be aimed at increasing students' knowledge and skills in order to stay safe online. This will be an informative presentation and as a result we hope the Year 10 boys will gain an increased awareness and knowledge of potential E-safety problems.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely

Miss Kassie Leek

Head of PHSE/Citizenship